
January 11,2025 

The Newaygo Public Schools Board of Education held a special meeting on Saturday, January 11, 2025 in 
The Stream conference room for the purpose of a Board Retreat Workshop. Vince Grodus, Board President, 
called the meeting to order at 8:39 a.m. 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Vince Grodus, Jami Schultz, Thomas Frisbie, Sara Smith, Mary Spicer and 
Bruce Gracik 

MEMBERS ABSENT: None 

Also Present: 

Visitors: 0 

Ben Gilpin, Superintendent 
Christina Wetherell, Administrative Assistant 
David Richards, Future Learning Counsel — Workshop Facilitator 

Approval of Agenda 

Motion by Mr. Sherwood, seconded by Ms. Smith, to approve the agenda for the special meeting of 
January 11,2025. 
VOTE 
Ayes: 7 
Nays: 0 
Motion: Carried 

Public Comments — Items on the Agenda 
None 

Board Retreat Activity & Discussion 
This portion of the meeting was led by David Richards from The Future Learning Counsel. The focus was 
on the roles and responsibilities of the Board and the Superintendent. 

Adjournment  
Motion by Mr. Sherwood, seconded by Mr. Frisbie, to adjourn the meeting. 
VOTE 
Ayes: 7 
Nays: 0 
Motion: Carried 
Time: 12:21p.m. 
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